
2025 August Fundraising Dinner Hosted By Sauda & Stephan 

ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL PAGE BY PAGE – MOMBASA fundraising dinner! We give our 

sincere shout-out and heartfelt THANK YOU to all who participated in this lovely event! 

Special thanks, of course, to all the fantastic cooks and helpers who made the event an 

outstanding success! There was plenty of delicious food and plenty to take away! 

From the leisurely stroll along the multi-colored khangas (lesos) to the lively conversation 

and spirited music; from the delightful food to the enchanting co*ee ceremony; from the 

meeting of old friends to the making of new; this was truly a multi-cultural, multi-national, 

multi-generational event! All in the gracious spirit of giving to those who most of us will 

never meet – giving to those who are half a world away! As Yoko Ono once wrote: “A 

Dream you Dream Alone is only a Dream. A Dream you Dream Together is Reality.”  

THANK YOU for making the dream of PAGE BY PAGE – MOMBASA, and the dreams of 

countless school children in Mombasa, a reality. Asanteni sana! 

     

         



             

         

 



 

         

            



 

 

 



 

     

                   



 

     

            



        

             

         



         

      

      



           

               

              



     

         

         


